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This year, 2015, appears to be a wonderful year for bird populations.  The 
rain which fell last spring and early summer provided much cover and food for these game fowl.  The 
dove (top left) are taking advantage of  what was unearthed following brush being cleared.  A few days 
later, a covey of  quail were picking at the same spot north of  Bronte.  A covey of  quail takes flight over a 
pasture just west of  Silver earlier this fall (above).  The turkey (bottom left) who are meandering through 
this pasture southeast of  Robert Lee were just one group seen that day.  


